
Dear Church Family Journeying through this stuff together, 

Proverbs 4 
18 But the path of the righteous is like the light of dawn, 
     That shines brighter and brighter until the full day. 
19 The way of the wicked is like darkness; 
     They do not know over what they stumble. 

I pray that we walk on the lighted path of God and His Word. 
I pray that we stay away from wickedness and darkness. 

Almost daily, we become aware of new positive COVID cases among our 
members.  With the current cases, the current quarantines and everyone needing 
to be safe, it has put a strain on the availability of those in children's ministry and 
music ministry in particular.  As a result, we are going to pull back on our 
midweek activities CANCELLING the AWANA Drive Thru, Life122, Tortured for 
Christ, and "A Journey with Christian" for Thursday evening.  We will also take a 
break this week going virtual for Sunday's Worship Service at 10:30 only with 
FaceBook Live offered.  Please do community groups virtually or hold off this 
week on campus. 

Currently, no one at Candies Creek Academy (CCA) has been affected, so at this 
time, they will continue to meet. 

We are concerned for the safety of our members and guests.  This will give us 
some time to sanitize and air out the buildings.  We will examine this week by 
week at this point.  We still desire for our hearts to be together (unified and one) 
even as we are separated.  Please let me know if there is anything we can do for 
you or your family. 

Trusting the goodness of God, 
Pastor Stan 
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